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Watts Remy

From: kent tresidder <reddisertk@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2019 10:15 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: HB 2225

Gentlemen, 
I just learned of HB 2225 yesterday evening. I’ve looked at the bill but it’s purpose is not clearly stated.  
 
It appears to me that this bill makes it more restrictive for landowners to establish a single-family dwelling on forest 
zoned land. If so, that is an incremental erosion of property rights. I am opposed to any erosion or weakening of 
property rights, as are most other Oregonians. 
 
I own a tree farm in Coos County which has a homesite approval. I am considering acquiring another non-contiguous 
tract which also has a homesite approval. It appears to me that HB 2225 would preclude my right to establish a homesite 
on the new property. If that is true, this bill will have harmed me.  
 
With my current understanding of HB 2225 I cannot support it. On behalf of myself and all Oregonians, I urge you to 
withdraw your support for this bill. 
 
Kent Tresidder 
PO Box 158 
Coquille, OR 97423 


